
Germany's Condor Airlines to
Expand Flights to Cuba

Havana, April 15 (RHC)-- Germany's Condor airlines has announced an expansion of its flights to Cuba
as of this Summer, with new destinations on the Caribbean state.

The Cuban Ministry of Tourism (MINTUR) reported that the German company will operate five regular
direct Miunich-Havana flights every week, beginning on June 4th.

The news release further says that Condor Airlines will add another four regular weekly Frank-furt-Havana
flights, while other airline destinations will also include Holguín and Varadero.

Upon acknowledging that the summer months are the busiest times for flights to Cuba, Condor Airlines is
offering regular services to the Caribbean state from many European destinations.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/90633-germanys-condor-airlines-to-expand-flights-to-cuba
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